
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Nursery Places- Important Information Update 
 

22nd June 2023. 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Thank you for your responses to the letter dated 7th June 2023 which can be found for your 
information on our news page of the school website - 
https://www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk/website/nursery_letter_important_information/
654155 
 
Based on the replies given, the preferred option for part time places was Option A - 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday mornings so from September 1st all part time places 
will be on these days. 
 
If you are entitled to 30 hours nursery provision and want to build this up gradually but book 
a place in our nursery by providing us with the full 30 hours funding, please contact Mrs 
Marsden or myself directly. 
 
If you are not entitled to 30 hours Nursery Provision but would like to extend the part time 
place to full days, we have an afternoon Community Powers Nursery, and a paid place can 
be booked. Please see Mrs Marsden and Mrs Kennedy for further details. 
 
We will also be changing our morning hours slightly to fit in with the rest of the school day. 
 
From September a morning session will be 8.45 – 11.45.  
 
We will no longer have lunch as part of our morning session and will be moving this to 12.00 
for children staying all day at nursery. 
 
This means that we can fit more learning into the morning session yet still give all children 
the option of having their lunch at school if they stay all day. 

 
Kind regards, 
Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 
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